Annual CIRI meeting held

The third annual shareholders meeting of Cook Inlet Region, Inc. (CIRI) was held on Saturday, May 1, 1976 at West High Auditorium.



ROY HUHNDORF

The meeting was called to order at 11:00 a.m. by Roy Huhndorf, President of CIRI. In

his opening remarks to the shareholders, Mr. Huhndorf detailed the activities and projects undertaken by the Region during the past year.

He reported that the Native regional corporation had earned a profit during 1975. Also, substantial progress was made towards a just and equitable land settlement which will ensure stability and steady growth for the corporation and will provide benefits to all stockholders for many years to come.

However, many problems regarding conveyance of the land to the villages and the Region remain to be solved. Mr. Huhndorf also announced that the Board of Directors had approved plans to construct a multi-story office building on the Region's property at "C" Street and Fireweed Lane.

The election of directors followed Mr. Huhndorf's remarks. Two vacant seats on the Board were filled by Andy Kamkoff of Anchorage and Pat

(Continued on Page 6)

CIRI . . .

(Continued from Page 1)

Marrs of Seldovia. Re-elected to the Board of Directors were Robert Kallander, At-Large, Charles

Roehl, At-Large, Gerald Brown,

Kenai, Larry M. Oskolkoff, Ninilchik and John Colberg, Seldovia. The annual meeting adjourned at 3:00 p.m.

Immediately following the annual stockholders meeting, the Board of Directors convened its annual meeting for the election of officers. Roy Huhndorf was re-elected as President of the Corporation.

John Colberg retained his position as Chairman of the Board. Bob Rude was re-elected first vice president; Gosta Dagg was elected second vice president; and Andy Johnson was elected third vice president.

Agnes Brown was re-elected as Secretary of the Board, and William Prosser was elected Treasurer.